
PULASKI COUNTY ELECTION COMMISSION 
 BOARD MEETING  

FRIDAY, MARCH 11, 2011 
12:15 P.M. 

  

COMMISSIONERS PRESENT     Kent Walker, Chairman 
        Ozell Snider, Commissioner 
        Phil Wyrick, Commissioner 
 
STAFF PRESENT      Melinda Allen 
        Bryan Poe 
         
VISITORS:          Kristi McKinnon 

        Brandon Wood 

 

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Walker.  A quorum was determined; all members 
present. 

CERTIFICATION OF NLR SPECIAL ELECTION, MARCH 8, 2011 

NLR SPECIAL RUNOFF ELECTION, MARCH 29, 2011 

Motion to accept polling locations, election officials, early voting made by Commissioner 
Wyrick; seconded by Commissioner Snider.  All in favor; motion passed unanimously. 

The next meeting is scheduled on Friday, March 18, 2011 at 12:15 p.m. 

 

OTHER BUSINESS 

Voting Booth Fact Sheet 

JP Redistricting has been tentatively scheduled to begin in September.  Public hearings will be 
held during this time for public comments.  Redistricting for JP districts must be completed by 
January 1, 2012. 

Secretary of State has a redistricting website which contains a section for public comment. 

Meeting adjourned. 


